
No.001/DSP/4
Government of India

Central Vigilance Commission
*****

Satarkta Bhawan, Block “A”
 GPO Complex, I.N.A.,
 New Delhi –110023
 Dated the 10th September 2001.

To

All Chief Vigilance Officers,
Public Sector Undertakings,

Subject:- Voluntary Retirement Scheme/Voluntary Separation Scheme for the
employees of Public Enterprises.

The undersigned is directed to forward herewith the copies of the following
OMs of the Department of Public Sector Undertaking on the aforesaid subject: for
information and further necessary action.

i) Ministry of Heavy Industry & Public Enterprises, Deptt. of Public
Enterprises O.M. No. 2(32)-97-DPE(WC)GL-XXXV dated 8.12.2000.

ii) Ministry of Heavy Industry & Public Enterprises, Deptt. of Public
Enterprises O.M.No.2(32)97-DPE9WC)-GL-XXXXIV dated 3.5.2001.

   Yours faithfully,

 Sd/-
      (C.J. Mathew)

                   Deputy Secretary

Encl: As above.


